
 

 

 

Memo 
To:  District Board Members  
 

From:   Josh Longmore, Executive Director 
  Luzerne Conservation District 
 

Date:   February 14, 2020 
 

Re: February Board Meeting Cancellation 

 

After consultation with Tim, we've decided to cancel the February board 
meeting.  There aren't any pressing agenda items this month. 

 

The next meeting will be March 19, 2020. 

 

We'll send out the January meeting minutes with the March meeting board 
packets. 

   


